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To whom it may concern
We  wish to place on record our disagreement with and disapproval of the second
 Abortion bill that has been introduced by Rob Pyne MP.
We  note that this proposed bill will allow termination ( abortion) of viable babies
 until birth. We believe this removes protection for unborn children and for their
 mothers and we do not wish for this bill to be passed or brought into law in
 Queensland.
Signed
David Boucher
Margaret Boucher
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